ANNOUNCING The Formal Dedication and Opening

of the new quarters of

The Congregation Kehilath Jeshurun

-at-

815 ANAHEIM STREET

At 3 P. M. Sunday, March 9, a parade will start at 716 Anaheim street, the former location of the Synagogue, and proceed directly to the new quarters, where several rabbis will speak and the cantors will entertain with some Jewish hymns.

Immediately after the meeting the Ladies' Auxiliary Society will serve a luncheon in the hall.

ALL ARE INVITED TO VISIT.

Herron Hill's and Schenley Heights' Modern

Orthodox Community Center